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Travel insurance sales reopening 

Dear valued partner, 

On July 22, we reopened our travel insurance sales to ensure the 
health and wellness of our clients who may be required to travel 
outside their province of residence during this time. 

We are sharing this information with you as certain health plans 
include travel insurance coverage. The travel insurance coverage 
included with the Express Plan will no longer be limited to essential 
workers such as truck drivers. 

IMPORTANT REMINDER 

COVID-19 has been considered a known issue as of March 12, 2020 
and is not an insurable risk under the Trip cancellation or 
interruption insurance coverage. 

We encourage our clients to follow guidelines and precautions set by 
local health authorities. They should be aware of any precautions 
they must take and restrictions that may be placed upon them at 
their destination or on their return to Canada. 

Clients may visit: httP-s://travel.gc.ca/travelling/advisories for the 
latest advisories regarding travel and COVID-19. 

For more information or if you have any questions, please contact 
1 nfo-Partners: 
1-800-361-2538 ( option 2, then option 1)
info.P-artners.health@ont.bluecross.ca
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